
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

  

September 2023 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

        

4th   – Kath  15th  - Rita 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Thank  you 

  

Shannon 

  

for all  your hard  

work this month. 

  
EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH GOES TO… 



 
 

 

September 2023 Entertainment 
 

 

In-house activities are as follows:- 

Gardening 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

5th, 13th and 27th September – G-Fitness with Hayley @ 11am 

20th September – Anika Bangara Dance and Exercise @ 11am 

25th September – Singer/ Entertainment Leona @ 2-3pm  

 



 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 



 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Rosa’s Round Up 
 

Hi All,  

We are still reeling from the joy and success of our summer fete and have 

started to spend the money on some new hand to eye co-ordination, motor 

skills and balancing games which have already become favourites. We have 

also bought a few silly things for the fun box which made everybody laugh and 

some lovely sensory items for our residents who prefer tactile activities. 

The residents have started harvesting some of our vegetables from the garden 

and we have had our very own cucumbers in sandwiches for tea- they taste 

like real cucumbers!! Along with a few apples, tomatoes and cherries where 

we are having bets on how many will grow, last year we had 3. 

Great fun and music with Peter Lebone who always had the residents up 

dancing and singing along. 

The time has come to start looking forward to Halloween next month and 

Christmas not far behind with ideas for their presents and the excitement this 

time of year brings. 

With love and good health, 

From 

Rosa xxxx 


